
SIT Meeting – April 2, 2015 
Members Present:  Mandy Williamson, Sandra Smith, Nicole Revis, Becky Pope, Carol Clarke, Rosemary 

Rogers, Kathleen Morgan, and Marylee Sease.   

Items of Discussion: 

 

School Improvement Plan  

 The Universal Breakfast program is being monitored by HCS and the government 
agency that manages this program.  We could be audited at any time.  Please make sure 
you are marking your breakfast sheets correctly and accurately.  TAKE NOTE: 

o Students who are absent should not be marked as eating breakfast.   
o Please mark absent students as “absent” on this breakfast sheet.   
o If a child doesn’t eat breakfast, don’t mark that they ate breakfast.   

 
It is a federally monitored program and if discrepancies are found we would have to pay money 
to make up the difference (out of our Hazelwood school funds). 

 

 

Submitted by Carol A. Clarke 


